
Hi Everyone! I’m Annabel from 10M and I’m running for 
year 11 deputy. People have often told us that ‘a strong 

leader should have a vision’. I too have a vision, that is to 
provide you an approachable leadership where you are free 

to voice your opinions and concerns. I want you all to 
discover your talents and provide you with chances so that 

our school as a whole can truly grow onwards and upwards. 
I feel that I am caring, respectful but most importantly 

reliable. I am willing to put in effort to bring your dreams to 
reality and give Camden School for Girls a better future. 



 


